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February 23, 2013

Mr. David Prevatt

Acousti Engineering Company of Florida
6959 Stuart Avenue

Jacksonville, Florida 32254

Dear David,

I want to personally thank you and Acousti Engineering for being a valued partner of
Breaking Ground Contracting. You have always provided and continue to provide a high
quality product for our clients and have been a pleasure to work with over these past 10
years. Your commitment to excellence was instrumental in us selecting Acousti Engineering
for the work on our own corporate office renovation which received an ABC National
Excellence in Construction Pyramid Award.

We look forward to working with Acousti for many years to come, providing a high value
product for all of our current and future clients. No matter where we work in the State of
Florida, we know we can count on an Acousti Engineering office to provide exceptional

services.

Sincerely,

lkl/a{ry .é;pp:l: i
President

4218 HIGHWAY AVENUE - JACKSONVILLE, FLORIDA 32254 « P: 904-388-1350 + F: 904-388-3440
www.breakinggroundcontracting.com




